
Announcement 
 

WEST RIDING BRANCH AGM   
 

9 Sept 2022 , 7:30 pm  
 

South Pennine Boat Club, Wood Lane, Mirfield WF14 0ED 
 

( Attend in Person or by Zoom *  )  
  
The Annual General Meeting of the West Riding Branch of the Inland Waterways Association will take 
place on Friday 9 September 2022 at SPBC.     
The evening will begin at 7.30 pm with the Branch AGM followed by short presentations on  
 
  a) The Yorkshire & NE Region, Falling Waters News letter *     -   Iain Duncan  

* Full details of the AGM and how you can join us by zoom, and much more will be 
published in the Regional Newsletter which you should receive by 1 Sept 2022 

  b) Waterways Recovery Group  -  Volunteering -  invited guest speaker(s)  TBA 
 
  c) IWA Head office    Current Situation   -------------------   invited guest speaker(s)  TBA 
 
.   
Agenda 
 People are welcome to arrive from 7.00 pm onwards.       The meeting will finish at 9.30 pm 
  
7:30 pm Apologies for absence  ( notify us my email if you will be attending by zoom)  
  

Approval of minutes of the 2020 AGM. ( our last AGM )  
  

Secretary’s report          - Ian Moore 
   

Treasurer’s report         - William Jowitt  
  

Branch Chair’s report    - Iain Duncan ( please address me as Duncan)  
 

Election of Committee members  
 

Matters arising not covered in reports  
 
Close of AGM  
 

8-8.30pm   anticipated Start of Presentations  
 
9:30 pm             Close of meeting at SPBC  
 
Nominations for the Branch Committee, Matters Arising,  may be made beforehand by e-mail to the 
Secretary at westriding@waterways.org.uk preferably before 28 July 2022 to ensure they may be 
considered.  
 
Please contact Duncan@waterways.org.uk if you have anything you would like to discuss on our 
canals and waterways. Members from Dormant branches in our region are also invited to attend to 
discuss how we intend to help them in the future.  
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